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Sent: Friday, 15 May 2009 1:24 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
SUbject: NSW redristribution 

To whom it may concern 

It is with concern that I write on behalf of the Country Womens Accociation , Murrumbidgee Lachlan Groupconcerning 
the NSW electorial redistribution . 
There has been some discussion in the news regarding the proposal to eliminate a country electorate and we oppose 
that proposition completely. 
It is necessary to maintain effective representation of diverse country districts in parliament and we ask thae all the 
western country electorates remain intact. 
Yours Faithfully 
Cheryl Mayberry 
Murrumbidgee Lachlan Group Secretary 
Country Womens Association 
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